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13/09/2019  10:51:572019/4328/T OBJ Having read the report I see no justifiable reason to fell the lime trees. They are off site to the development in 

question (Paragraph 5.15), healthy (life 10+ years) and provide a substantial contribution to the green of the 

area. They form part of a green around houses that provides a natural insulation from noise and offers privacy 

between developments. Of course they also provide shelter to the fauna of woodchurch road and are a 

significant amenity for local residents. Thus I believe these trees should be protected and retained.
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